
Subject: Re: No 8.4.1 or 8.5 release announcement
Posted by chris_torrence@NOSPAM on Mon, 10 Aug 2015 21:00:07 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Monday, August 10, 2015 at 11:12:06 AM UTC-6, Haje Korth wrote:
>  Ah, more good news. I thought the days are already accounted because Linux 32-bit support
got dropped already a year ago. I am not going to panic then. :-)
>  
>  On another note, installed anaconda python on windows and the new python bridge worked
from the get go without errors. Well done!
>  

I'm glad to hear that the Python bridge worked out of the box. The configuration can be a little
tricky. Did you try both directions yet?
-Chris
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